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Virtual Ward Forum 
TDSB Cell Phone Policy 

 
Ward 19 School/Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community Members, and School 
Staff please join me at my next Virtual Ward Forum:  

 

Tuesday February 27, 2024, from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
 

Please join Trustee Patel and Associate Director Salmon for a conversation on 
the new TDSB Cell Phone Policy, regarding the consultation process, 

timelines, parent, and student feedback.  
 

How to Join the Virtual Ward Forum 
Register Here 

https://forms.gle/nyjv9MZf7ALWRoWQ7 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Sign Up for My Newsletter at https://signup.e2ma.net/signup/1787557/1752441/ 
Visit My Website at https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Ward19/ 
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